daily announcement
Wednesday, January 22, 2025

e SLSS SciHealth Alliance is hosting our first seminar/
workshop featuring Dr. Joseph Lam, a paediatric
dermatologist who works as a Clinical Associate

Professor of Pediatrics at the BC Children's Hospital and
an Associate Member of the Department of
Dermatology and Skin Sciences at the University of
British Columbia. He will be presenting about his career
on Tuesday, February 18th during lunch in room 702!
Come by and don’t miss out on this amazing
opportunity!

. Get Ready for BuRrrDay! (Bundle Up, Richmond!)

Hi SLSS Staff and Students! It’s time to turn down the heat
and turn up the fun! BuRrrDay is back with a friendly
school-wide challenge to boost energy awareness while
staying cozy. This district-wide event, led by the Eco-Team,
aims to reduce energy consumption while keeping spirits

high.

On January 31st, February 7th, and February 13th, the heat
will be lowered by two degrees (don’t worry, it won’t be
turned off!). Stay warm by rocking your coziest sweaters,
scarves, and winter gear. The Eco-Team will visit
classrooms during Block A on these dates to check for
warm attire. The class with the coziest clothing will win a
hot chocolate party!

Let’s bundle up, have fun, and make a difference—-because

saving energy never goes out of style!

. Attention all students! On January 23rd, you will be
emailed a link to a Semester 2 course change digital
form. Please fill out this form in order to request a
course change with your counsellor. The Counselling
Dept is not making any Semester 2 course changes until
you have filled out the online form. Please look out for
this form in your emails on Thursday, January 23rd.
Thank youl!



